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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred on 
Thursday, September 12th, at approximately 9:02 A.M. The incident occurred at 2811 
Northeast 57th Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department received reports of a shooting at the location. 
Upon officers arrival they discovered an adult male victim suffering from gunshot 
wounds. The victim was transported to Broward Health Medical Center where he was 
treated for his injuries.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed that the shooting victim left his residence, walked 
to the neighbor’s residence, and advised them that he had been shot. Officers on scene 
received information that there may be an additional male inside the victim’s residence.    
 

Fort Lauderdale Special Weapons and Tactics (SWAT) Team made entry into the 
residence and located the deceased body of an adult male, later identified as Bruce 
Salituri, W/M, 8/22/1960, resident of the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Homicide Detectives identified the suspect as Michael Robert Schnitzerling, W/M, 
8/27/1990, a resident of the City of Delray Beach.  
 

On Wednesday, October 2nd at approximately 2:40 P.M. Fort Lauderdale Fugitive 
Detectives and U.S. Marshals Fugitive Task Force Detectives located Schnitzerling and 
took him into custody, charged with the following: 
 

 Murder 1st Degree- Attempt 

 Murder 1st Degree- Armed Home Invasion Robbery 
  
This is an active investigation. 
 

Anyone who may have information in regards to this incident is encouraged to contact 
Homicide Detectives at 954-828-5534.   
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